
 

 

Order directly by email to Mario Fairlie: 

mario@fairlie.com.au 

stating the quantity of cakes you want to purchase 

 

“Excellent Christmas cake! I get quite a few every year, as I consider this to be an 

ideal, much appreciated present to give to members of my family.”           

Al Sirovs 
 

“Take it from someone who not only has a sweet tooth, but who has suffered a lot 

of dry, unpleasant cakes. These are YUMMY! Moist, fruity, delectable.”     

Franz Huber 
 

“For every cake we purchase, the manufacturer donates $4.00 on behalf of our club 

the The Rotary Foundation and $5.00 to our club’s fundraising account.”     

Mario Fairlie 

mailto:mario@fairlie.com.au

